
Congratulations!  On behalf of the Department of Defense, we are pleased to inform you that you
have been awarded a scholarship under the Science, Mathematics, and Research for 
Transformation (SMART) Scholarship for Service Program.  Please go to 
https://smartscholarship.org/award for information regarding your award offer.

Your log in credentials are the same as what you used for your application.  Your user name is 
your email address.  If you do not remember your password, please use the following link to 
reset your password.

INSERT LINK HERE

If you experience difficulty logging in, please send an email to IT@smartscholarship.org for 
assistance.

Please pay close attention to the due dates for requested materials.  And again, 
congratulations on receiving this award!
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